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Ladies’ Hucke Suit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
This Shatnez, was found by the Boro Park Shatnez Lab  & the Williamsburg Shatnez Lab (Lee Ave). 
Picture provided by the Williamsburg Shatnez Lab. 
 
The lesson is that all suits, jackets and coats should be checked for Shatnez no matter what the 
label says.  Even 100% synthetic suits etc have been found to contain Shatnez, as shown above. 
 

If you have any questions about the information provided in this series, or wish to 
receive future alerts, please contact: 

Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory     641 7th Street      (732) 364-7056 


